
To learn more about It’s Never 2 Late™, visit their website at www.iN2L.com. 

Greetings family and friends! 

We are so excited to formally announce that we are beginning to roll 
out our new It’s Never 2 Late™ (iN2L™) program! iN2L is an 
innovative computer system, designed just for your loved ones in our 
care. This touchscreen computer is programmed for activities, games, 
therapy, reminiscing, music, virtual travel, and so much more. We 
can’t wait to get started!  

One of our favorite features of the iN2L system is that it provides an 
opportunity for our residents to connect with the world around them, 
particularly with their family and friends. We look forward to being 
able to get everyone acquainted with the user-friendly email, and best 
of all, our new Skype™ program! Skype™ is an easy-to-use live video 
chat service: you can download it for free and use it on any computer 
with a webcam and internet connection. With a click of a button, you 
can visit with family and friends on another continent, across the 
country, or even just down the hall! 

Here’s where you come in! There are so many opportunities to impact 
your loved one through iN2L in a meaningful way. If you’re interested 
in emailing, setting up a video chat, or learning about the great ways 
you can interact with your loved one from the same room or a great 
distance, let us know!  

With your continued support, we know that this addition to our 
community is going to be a great success! Feel free to stop by and 
experience iN2L first hand. We truly believe that It’s Never 2 Late to 
have a little bit of fun with technology! 


